

Dear Local Business Owners

I think we can all agree that children who have healthy opportunities have a better chance at success in the future. the ZONE, a multi-sport facility (currently Stiks) will be opening up January 1, 2017 and we plan to provide just that, a healthy opportunity. Whether it be on a team or as an individual, the ZONE will provide a place to strengthen athletic skills in the areas of baseball, softball, basketball, volleyball and much more!

Our mission at the ZONE is to provide and maintain a safe and positive environment to help young athletes gain a competitive edge through personal development and team work.

We will have availability for turf, all sport court, batting cages and tunnels, private pitching and hitting lessons (upon request). There will be 3 instructional tunnels with 5 coin operated machine cages for baseball and fast pitch. The 3 turf areas each with 6000+ sq. ft. of space for team workouts are equipped with 2 tunnels and one portable pitching mound, separated for no interference from other fields. The North Bay will have a multiple sport court for basketball and volleyball and speed and agility training.

In efforts to keep costs down to make this opportunity affordable for all, we are asking that you advertise with us. Provide the ZONE with a jpeg file with your logo or advertising information, we will provide a sign and place it on the walls of the playing fields, for both athletes and observers to view. What a great way to advertise and help support a facility for activities! We currently have over 25 teams registered for winter workouts from all over the Lake Country area.

Please contact Keith or Tammy with advertising questions or to see what we are doing to improve the facility!

Get in your ZONE,

Tammy & Keith Ott

2'x2'
1 year
\$240
\$20/mo

3'x3' 1 year \$360 \$30/mo 5' x 5' 1 year \$600 \$50/mo